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Sisters and Brothers,

I Hope everyone had a nice Easter. It was nice to see that spring was here for a while.

We will have our next meeting on Tuesday May 2nd at 7:30pm. The men will be preparing a Haystack Dinner in honor of the 
mothers and daughters to follow the meeting.

I also want to thank everyone that helped on the memorial for Sister Sharon Feitz. Our Brother Tom Auer also passed away last 
month and several of our members attended his celebration of life.

We have several events happening in the District that all members are welcome to attend: Starlight is having their Visiting night 
on Friday, May 5th at 6:30pm with a salad bar. The District meeting will be on Friday, May 19th at 6:30pm, also at Starlight. They 
will be having a spaghetti dinner fundraiser and silent auction for Harold's steering committee.

May is the month we honor our mothers. This holiday brings to mind the lesson of Electa, the Red Ray of our star. We are 
reminded from her story the importance of Love in all our actions towards our sisters and brothers and even further, our actions 
and attitudes toward all mankind. We learn through her story to apply a generous helping of hospitality and loving kindness 
toward the poor and distressed. Her emulation of the second great commandment of the master, that we love one another, just 
as he has loved us, brings us one of the greatest challenges of our lifetime. We often find it very difficult to love thy neighbor 
when she is different that we are. Electa’s lesson impresses upon us the need to look beyond ourselves and emulate that great 
commandment laid down by the One whose birth was heralded by the “Star in the East.” May you be inspired as you reflect on 
the Electa, the red ray of our Star.

Abbi Smith,
Worthy Matron
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Message from the Worthy Matron

Dates to Remember:

Sat Last Inspection in the State - IndianapolisApr-29 @ 12:45pm
Tue Stated Meeting - Haystack Dinner to follow the meeting (provided by the men).May-2 @ 7:30pm
Fri Starlight Visiting NightMay-5 @ 6:30am
Thu District Meeting at Starlight Chapter - Spaghetti Dinner at 6:30May-25 @ 6:30pm


